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Monday 7th September

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Your child has been sent home with one of our communication/reading diaries and is loaded with useful information. 
The communication book is used to strengthen the lines of communication between home and school. You will notice after the initial pages there is the diary format. The left hand pages are for the staff/parents to write in to record any reading which has been undertaken at either home/school. Please use the right hand page of the diary to inform us of: any changes in travel routines; medical appointments, if there are different people collecting your children from school or any other information that is essential for us to know. 

I am sure you can appreciate it would be quite a task for every teacher to respond directly in every book, every day, so for these reasons any messages sent in will be initialled so you can be assured they have been read. For this reason also, we specifically request essential information only. 

Please ensure your child looks after this communication book as there is a charge of £4.50 to replace it. Can you please also ensure your child has this book in school every day; it will be stamped by the class teacher daily and we will be putting a bulldog clip onto the diaries to ensure the present week is easy to access. 
We wish to thank you in advance for your support in using the book regularly and in ensuring the book is looked after.

Many thanks 

Caroline Middleton 

Head of School 

